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Esperance Power Station Pty Ltd 
Esperance Gas Distribution Company Pty Ltd 
 

Surrender of gas distribution licence GDL10 and gas trading licence 
GTL11 

Esperance Power Station Pty Ltd (EPS) and Esperance Gas Distribution Company Pty Ltd (EGDC) 
have notified the Economic Regulation Authority of their intention to surrender gas distribution 
licence GDL10 and gas trading licence GTL11, respectively. 

EPS and EGDC are surrendering these licences as the provision of gas to the Esperance community 
will cease.   

The surrender of these licences will take effect on 1 April 2023. The ERA will publish a notice of the 
surrender in the Western Australian Government Gazette as soon as practicable. 

 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Alison Ovenden 
Ph: 08 6557 7972 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Danielle Asarpota 
Ph: +61 428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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